
 

Dear Expectant Parents, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to get to know us.  We hope that you were able to get a glimpse of us 

through our story.   

  

We recognize that this is a difficult time for you but please be assured that we are here for you.  We are 

ready and willing take your child into our hearts if you choose to make an adoption plan.   

  

We have so much love to give a child being together for over 26 years.  We have a strong relationship 

and love that can be passed on to a child.  Our long journey with infertility has taught us that god has 

another plan for us. Though it wasn't to have a biological child, being able to pass on our life experiences 

with a child is more important to us. We are very excited to be parents and hope that we can share our 

faith and hobbies of hiking and travel.   

  

Be assured that your child will be loved and taken care of and will always know how special their birth 

parents are to us.  Thank you for your courage and selflessness.   

  

Sincerely, 

Jeff & Maggie 

 


